A Special Meeting of the
Lamberton City Council
March 20, 2017

	The special meeting of the City Council of the City of Lamberton was held on March 20th, 2017, in the City Office at 7:00 pm.

	Members present for all or part of the meeting were Mayor Bill Schaffran, Councilmembers Darrell Knutson, Terry Neperman, Lydell Sik, and Dave Irlbeck.

	Mayor Bill Schaffran called the meeting to order.  The purpose of the meeting was to interview the selected candidates for the position of maintenance worker.  

	Based upon the qualifications and the interviews the council approved hiring Anthony Sauers for the position.  The starting wage will be $18.50 per hour since he has previous city work experience.

	It was also brought up to increase the amount the city will pay for a clothing allowance to $350.00 per year.  It was noted that the allowance must be for work related clothes that meet OSHA standards.

	There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.



Respectfully submitted,				Approved,
Steven Flaig, Clerk					Bill Schaffran, Mayor
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